
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

All 9th grade students are invited to the  

Freshmen Eagle Day Orientation on 

Thursday, August 1st, 2019 from 

8:30 a.m. – 12:00 noon. 

Come meet your teachers, counselors, and  

principals as you walk through your class schedule  

prior to your first day of high school.   

 

Parents are invited to attend any time to pay fees and get 

more information about GHS.  Also, parents may come to 

the Library at 11:00 a.m. for a Q&A with the principals.  

Transportation will be provided.  (You will receive more information about 
transportation closer to the actual date of the event.)  

 
For more information, please call 689-9130 or visit 

http://www.knoxschools.org/gibbshs. 


